
See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

Do you own this product? 

Maxi Trac digital tyre gauge 

Digital tyre pressure gauge for tyres with 
Schrader valves. 

Dates sold:  

15 February 2023 – 31 May 2023 

Why the product is recalled: The product was sold without the warning 
information required for products containing button batteries. 

Hazard: There is a risk of choking, severe internal burn injuries or death 
to young children if they gain access to the button batteries or insert 
them. Consumers may be unaware that the product contains button 
batteries. 

1. Consumers should immediately stop using the Maxi Trac digital tyre
gauge and keep it out of reach of children.

2. Return to the place of purchase or contact GPC Asia Pacific at
recalls@gpcasiapac.com or by phone on 1300 301 072 for a copy of
the warning information. 

For further information contact GPC Asia Pacific on 
recalls@gpcasiapac.com or by phone on 1300 301 072. 

Purchased from:  

Repco Auto Parts 

NAPA Auto Parts 

PRA2023/19871 
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